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Officer Involved Shooting Incident Summary 

February 9, 2023: 700 block of Emerson Street (OISI: 23-05) 

On February 9, 2023, at about 3:58 p.m., PPD officers at the 700 block of Emerson Street to serve 

involuntary committal paperwork. PPD officers were advised by family members that the recipient of the 

papers was heavily armed inside the residence. Upon arrival, a family member who was inside the 

residence advised that they heard the recipient unlock his gun safe. At this time, a barricaded subject was 

declared and SWAT was dispatched to the scene. SWAT then attempted to negotiate with the recipient. 

After about 45 minutes, the recipient fired approximately 20 shots from within the residence striking the 

SWAT vehicle. SWAT then returned fire, firing 3 shots. Eventually, the recipient surrendered to the police 

without further incident. During the exchange of gunfire neither the recipient PD officers were struck. 


